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On-going LADWP Water Line Relocation
[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of the advanced utility relocation work, LADWP will implement a 24 hour lane closure to conduct additional water line relocation. This water line work is being performed in order to relocate an existing water line that is in conflict with the upcoming rail line on Crenshaw Boulevard. Southbound Crenshaw Boulevard will have one lane open, and the northbound Crenshaw Boulevard will have two lanes open. The southbound closure on Crenshaw Boulevard will be between Exposition Boulevard and Rodeo Road from 9:00 p.m. on Saturday, May 10, 2014 through 9:00 p.m. on Sunday, May 10, 2014, weather permitting. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
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